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Four Ashwaubenon High School Students Selected As State Honors Musicians 

 

Ashwaubenon, WI – April 8, 2014 - The Wisconsin Honors Music Project offers talented youth the opportunity 

to rehearse and perform with nationally-known conductors in a professional setting.  Ashwaubenon High School 

music students selected to participate this year include Becca Huhtala singing soprano in the 2014 Honors Mixed 

Choir, Jenna Perock singing soprano in the 2014 Honors Treble Choir, Aaron Jablonski playing oboe in the 2014 

Honors Band, and Alex Alberts playing saxophone in the 2014 Honors Jazz Band. 

 

Wisconsin Honors Music students sight read their music at a three day summer camp held on the University of 

Wisconsin – Green Bay campus in June.  They rehearse again in Madison before the fall concerts which are held 

in the Overture Center during the Wisconsin Music Educators Association’s (WMEA) State Music Conference.  

Students selected for the Honors program must be a member of their corresponding school music performing 

group during the spring auditions and fall Honors performance.  The judges recommend a placement for each 

student based solely on the audition performance.  Each selected student is described as "A potential section 

leader, an outstanding musician, one of the best!" 

 

For more information, please contact Teresa Schroepfer, Ashwaubenon High School Choir Director, at 920-492-

2955 extension 5717 or tschroepfer@ashwaubenon.k12.wi.us. 
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